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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Please advise which parts of the Coordinator General's Report will be released and which 

parts will not be released.  Please provide rationale for why parts will not be released. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

I have now received Mr Bill Gray’s report of the independent mid-term review of Office of 

the Coordinator General for Remote Indigenous Services. The review was commissioned by 

me in order to assess the effectiveness of my Office and inform its operational development.  

I am currently considering Mr Gray’s report including whether its public release to 

stakeholders is appropriate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


